
I am in complete support of HB2728. Contests for killing coyotes is an inhumane form of extertainment and definitely not necessary 
for conservation. Coyotes are also important part of keeping our natural environment in  balance. Please do all you can to see that 
Oregon joins other states to oppose killing these animals.


